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City of Scanlon 

22nd Street Public Hearing Minutes 

October 11, 2023 

4:30 pm 

Pursuant to call, and with due notice Mayor Ron Stigers called to order this meeting of the Scanlon Public 

Hearing at 4:30 p.m. in the Scanlon City Council Chambers on Wednesday, October 11, 2023. 

Roll Call:  Mayor Ron Stigers, Annette Bryant, Mike Berthiaume, Cody Grashorn, Scott Boedigheimer, and Jill 

Wartner – City Clerk/Treasurer. 

Engineer: Andrew Barneby 

Citizen Present: Lori Stigers, Jackson Tears, Matthew Knott, Karen Fisher, MaryAnn Johnson, John Gust, 

Brian Miller, Cindy Rouleu, Brad Iverson, Susan Anderson, Drew Rasmussen  

 

Ron opened the Public Hearing to discuss the estimated costs involved with the 22nd St. project. Andrew 

discussed the project and explained that the estimated cost of the project is $302,716.92, the estimated 

assessment cost is $169,102.64 which is roughly $6,765 if divided amongst 25 homes.  

 

Ron opened it up for any concerns or comments, questions were asked on how assessments were figured, City 

Clerk referenced our ordinance and advised we do have a copy available if anyone would like to review it. 

 

Ron advised that we will post any county meetings in regards to this project on our website. 

 

 

Motion to adjourn at 5:04 pm made by Scott Boedigheimer, seconded by Annette Bryant.  All in favor, motion 

carries. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

________________________________   ______________________________ATTEST  

Ron Stigers, Mayor       Jill Wartner, City Clerk/Treasurer 


